CROQUET NSW

Information for CNSW Members following the Executive/Board Meeting

Held on 19t September 2016

Tony McArthur, John Eddes, Steve Thornton, Jim Nicholls and Brenda Wild in attendance. All via SKYPE.
Items of interest for CNSW Members that were discussed/agreed to during the meeting are:

Report from President on ACA Special General Meeting. Motions regarding amendments to the
ACA constitution were passed. CNSW voiced its reservations about some of the amendments.
The Executive transitioned to a Board and made the following appointments:

Chair — Tony McArthur

Treasurer —John Eddes

Secretary — Steve Thornton

Director Responsible for Association Croquet — Jim Nicholls

Director Responsible for Golf Croquet — Not filled

Director Responsible for Ricochet — Brenda Wild
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There have been three Expressions of Interest received for the two additional directors. The Board
resolved to advise a closing date of COB Friday 30" October 2015.

A discussion paper on the CNSW Magazine circulated by John Eddes. There is a need to consult
stakeholders as to future format and publication frequency.

Secretary CNSW
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